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Our last landlord did not fix anything. This was in Crow. We had a door that wouldn't 

close well, a bathroom that wouldn't work due to outdated pipes, and walls and floors 

filled with mold. The floors looked like hills and would sink when stepped on, and the 

walls were soft to the touch. The door that didn't close well was actually pushed open 

by a bear when my young son was there in the kitchen, putting him in grave danger. 

 

Our current landlord is amazing compared to our last one. He responds when 

something needs to be fixed. More landlords should be like our current one. I wish 

the rent wouldn't go up as much as it does, though. It's getting harder to make rent 

every time it is raised. Our pay certainly doesn't keep up with the cost of rent, food, 

and other bills.  


